
Yesterday, July 15th, YRRLC held its’ Annual Meeting in Columbus, MT. There was a 

great turnout of 35-40 people. Lots of new landowners as well as longtime 

owners and residents attended. 

Tim Wogamon was elected to be he Resident Director, a one year position, and 

Dan O’Neil was elected to the 3 year Director at Large position that was open. 

In addition to the required votes and reports, there was discussion of many topics 

and many good suggestions by the landowners for the new board to consider. 

Several residents, both longtime and new, volunteered to help with the road 

committee. 

In the afternoon, the landowners picnic at the waterfront park was attended by 

30-35 people. Plenty of delicious side dishes were brought and enjoyed.  

Meeting minutes will be published soon on the yrrlc.com website. 


